
Celebrities + Love + New York
City = New Year’s Eve

Remember the celebrity-filled movie Valentine’s Day and the
classic film Pretty Woman?  Well, just in time for the holiday
season, stars are lending their talent again for another film
full of love on a very special holiday. This movie tells the
various stories of multiple couples and singles on New Year’s
Eve in New York City.  Jessica Biel plays a woman with a baby
on the way, Lea Michele and Ashton Kutcher get stuck in an
elevator together, Josh Duhamel is on a journey to find a
woman he met a year ago, and Michelle Pfeiffer needs to
fulfill all her New Year’s Day resolutions.  The star studded
cast will have you yearning for that magical New Year’s kiss
that happens at the stroke of midnight.  Happy New Year!
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What are some ways to spend New Year’s Eve with your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

You don’t have to travel to the city that never sleeps to have
a romantic New Year’s Eve.  Here are some fun ways to spend
the holiday:

1. Inside: Watching the ball drop in your warm living room
with egg nog and confetti is a great way to ring in the new
year  and  the  perfect  place  to  share  a  steamy  New  Year’s
Eve kiss.

2. Outside: If you live in New York City or want to travel,
how about being in Times Square when the ball drops?  Yes, you
might freeze your toes off, but thats gives you even more
reasons to snuggle up with that special someone.

3. A New Place: A fun way to spend New Year’s Eve is in a
place you have never been before.  Start the new year off
fresh by trying a new restaurant, movie theater, lounge, park
or city.

Where do you and your partner plan on spending New Year’s Eve?
Share your comments below.


